
April 12, 2024 

 
Parents, welcome back from Spring Break! We hope you enjoyed your time off and 

we are in full swing here at school.  There are many exciting upcoming events to 

look forward to! Please read below for all the upcoming events we will be having. 

We hope those attending our weekend PTO events will have a great time!     

 
Coming Events:  

April 12: PTO Mother/Son Knight SJS Gym 6:00pm  

April 13: PTO Father/Daughter Dance SJS Gym 6:30pm  

April 15: PURPLE UP DAY—All students may wear purple or purple up shirt with 

uniform bottoms 

April 16: K-2 Spring Music Concert SJS Gym 6:30pm  

April 18: 5th-8th Grade Spring Music Concert SJS Gym 6:30pm  

April 20: First Holy Communion  

April 26: Faith Rally  

April 30-May 2: Spring MAP Testing  

May 7: Safe Environment Training St. James Church Batcheldor Hall 6:30pm.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent Alert Update:  

New Short code : 317065 

Please save this as St James School as a contact in 

your phone.  Otherwise it will show up as SJC-KY. 

You will need to re-opt out by texting STOP to the 

above number.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

K-2nd  

April 16th  

6:30 Showtime  

Dress: Mass Day Uniform 

Students arrive 6:00pm  

5th– 8th Grade 

April 18th 

6:30 Showtime 

Dress:  Mass Day Uniform 

Students arrive 6:00pm 

SJS Summer Camps – Register Now! REMINDER!!!!! 
The Summer Camps page is now available on our website.  Take a look at what we have 

to offer and register online athttps://sjschoolonline.org/summercamps/.  *Camps are open 

to SJS Students enrolled for the 2024-2025 school year. 

REMINDER!! - SJS Student Ambassador applications are due on Monday, April 

15.  If your student plans to apply for the 2024-2025 school year, please be sure they 

turn in their application to Mrs. Moran in the office no later than Monday, April 15. 
  

Change in SJS Covid-19 policy please see below the updated infographic provided 

by the CDC and attached document provided by our School Nurse Kimberly 

Schreacke RN, BSN.  Thank you.   

Reminder:  Anyone who has contact with our students (coaches, chaperones, vol-

unteers, room parents, etc.) needs to complete Safe Environment Training and have 

a background check.  An initial live training is required followed by an online re-

fresher every five years.  Don't miss this opportunity to attend a session right here 

in E'town if you need this training!   

http://sjschoolonline.org/summercamps/

